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How do we rebuild PG&E from the underground up? As droughts get worse, it's clear that it will be 
less expensive and safer to underground lines in high-fire threat areas, and undergrounding means 
fewer Public Safety Power Shutoffs. 

Undergrounding thousands of miles of power lines in the highest fire threat areas is just one part of 
our work to improve safety and reliability. We also established the Community Wildfire Safety 
Program to proactively monitor and respond to the threat of wildfire in California, and we're creating 
green-powered microgrids, building the nation's largest battery storage facility, and using more and 
more renewables every day so customers have clean power when they need it the most. 

I'm Patti Poppe, the new CEO of PG&E and it is my mission to work side-by-side with the people of 
PG&E to rebuild your hometown utility from the underground up. 

To learn more about our undergrounding work, visit pge.com/undergrounding. 

 


